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October 6, 2015 

 

To: Dr. Janice Blum, Associate Dean of the University Graduate School 

 

Re: One-Member M.S. Advisory Committees 

 

The Department of Computer & Information Science would like to request approval to allow One-Member 

Advisory Committees for our course-only M.S. students.  This option is for our on-campus, non-thesis course-

only M.S. option, and would go into effect for M.S. students admitted for Spring 2016 onward.  If approved, for 

students requesting this option, the Department’s Graduate Committee Chair and Graduate Program 

Coordinator will be responsible for checking plans of study to ensure these students are eligible to do so. 

 

Please feel free to contact me should any additional information be required in order to review this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Mihran Tuceryan 

Professor and Graduate Committee Chair 

IUPUI Computer Science 

tuceryan@iupui.edu, 317-274-9736 
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